
 
 

 
 

MIDDLE YEARS – HIGH SCHOOL TEACHER – BIG RIVER HIGH SCHOOL 
 
 

Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division operates 32 schools in and around the City of Prince 
Albert.  Teachers are attracted to our area because of the excellent professional, recreational, and 
life-style opportunities.   
 
We invite applications for a full time Middle Years - High School teacher to fill a maternity leave 
at Big River Public High School commencing on February 3, 2020.  Duties to include Biology 30, 
Enviro Science 20, Science 7,8, 9 and Grade 7 Physical Education.  For further information 
regarding this position, contact Neil Finch at (306) 922-3635. 
 
Big River Public School serves approximately 100 students and has a professional staff of 7.5 
FTE teachers.  
 
Please submit applications including resumé, university transcripts, internship report (for recent 
graduates), and the names of three references to the undersigned by noon on Wednesday, 
November 22, 2019.  This position will remain open after that date if a suitable candidate is not 
found. 
 

Mr. Neil Finch, Superintendent of Schools 
  Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division  
  545 – 11th Street East 
  Prince Albert, SK  S6V 1B1 
  Email:  teachers@srsd119.ca 
 
 
 

We thank all applicants for their interest.  Only shortlisted candidates will be contacted. 

mailto:teachers@srsd119.ca

